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Dear Members of the Board: 

On March 5,2002, your Board approved and authorized the Chief Probation Officer to sign an 
agreement with the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation to implement their Reclaiming Futures 
Initiative program, known locally as “Juntos Para El Futuro” (Together for the Future). In 
addition to accepting and appropriating fimds in the amount of $250,000 your Board directed the 
Probation Department to report back on or before May 7, 2002 with the required sub-contractor 
agreements that are a part of the work plan for this year-long planning grant. 

On May 7, 2002, the Probation Department requested an extension for this report to May 21, 
2002, as negotiations for these contracted services were expected to be completed in time for 
your Board’s review on that date. Final negotiations are, however, still in progress and are now 
planned to be completed sometime in mid-June, for your Board’s review no later than June 25, 
2002. The Probation Department is therefore requesting an additional extension of time for this 
report back to your Board. 

IT IS THEREFORE RECOMMENDED that your Board defer the Probation Department’s 
report on sub-contractor agreements related to the Juntos Para El Futuro Program, funded by the 
Robert Wood Johnson Foundation, until June 25,2002. 

Sincerely, 

CVhief Probation Oficer 

JPR:FW 
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RECOMMENDED: 

SUSAN A. MAURIELLO 
County Administrative Officer 


